
Website Disclosure 

Thank you for visiting SnoCope Credit Union’s website.  

SnoCope Credit Union is committed to protecting the privacy of our members and visitors to our 
website. As you navigate our website, it is your responsibility to be aware of these terms of use, and 
that they may be updated at any time without notice.  

Visitors to SnoCope Credit Union’s website remain anonymous. We do not collect personal identifying 
information about our members or visitors. Our website service provider/host does collect standard 
non-identifying information so members and visitors can operate the website and use forms on the 
website.  

This information is used to compile standard statistics on site usage. Our website has several links to 
other third-party sites. These links to external third-party sites are offered as a courtesy and 
convenience to our members. By accessing these external links, you leave SnoCope Credit Union’s 
website and enter a website hosted by another party which may offer a different privacy policy and level 
of security. You can recognize these third-party sites by a “speed bump” notice.  

Third-party Websites 

SnoCope Credit Union presents valued resources that may be beneficial to you, however, these 
resources provide their own privacy and security policy and they are responsible for their own content.  
SnoCope is not responsible for their content.  

SnoCope also presents public resources and has no responsibility for their external web site, and their 
privacy and security policies may differ from SnoCope Credit Union. SnoCope is not responsible for their 
content.  

If you have any questions about SnoCope Credit Union’s website disclosure, contact us at 425-405-9973 
or 1-844-SnoCope.  

 


